
 

 

December 7, 2004 

RE:   Intel Corporation 
FCC ID:  PD9WM3A2200BG 
Correspondence Reference Number:  11830 
731 Confirmation Number:   TC331545 
 
Answers to the FCC Audit on the above referenced Application. 

1. Not clear that DA 00-1407 item 6 is done correctly for this LMA.  External photos exhibit shows card in 
laptop.  ID label exhibit shows "FCC ID: PD9WM3A2200BG" - not consistent with DA 00-1407.  Please 
explain and/or revise. 
Please note that there was a mistake in the modular request letter.  This device was not tested on an 
extender card as specified in the modular approval letter.  This device was tested inside a specific host 
laptop.  This is why Intel has requested a Limited Modular Approval specific to Dell Laptop Model PP05L 
laptop only.  The manufacturer of this device understands that installation of this device into other Host 
device will require the submission of a Class II permissive change application addressing RF exposure and 
spurious emissions.  It is also relevant to note that Dell also submits all of their chassis for this card under 
their own unique Dell FCC ID.  This application is being approved to assist Intel in efforts for South 
American approvals. 
 
Please refer to the modular request letter for further detail.  The modular transmitter will be labeled with its 
own FCC ID (sample label that was provided with application).  Also, the OEM host computer 
manufacturer will be informed to display a label referring to the enclosed module.  The exterior label will 
read as follows: Contains Transmitter Module FCC ID or Contains TX FCC ID. 


